
AL5 Service Update – Rodman W/B omission 

EUA Advisory 

Aug 19, 2024 

Dear Valued Customer, 

  

Due to ongoing berthing delays at Rodman (Panama) we regretfully had to make the decision to omit 

Rodman Westbound with our AL5 service during the period from Week 31 until and including Week 

33. 

 

Cargo destined for or to be transhipped at Rodman will be discharged during the Rodman Eastbound 

call. 

 

The contingency is applicable for below AL5 sailings : 

Week                    Vessel 
Sailing 

ANTWERP 
New Arrival RODMAN 

31 M/V Delphinus v.099W Fri 09-Aug-2024 Thu 19-Sep-2024 

32 M/V NYK Nebula v.085W 
Wed 14-Aug-

2024 
Thu 26-Sep-2024 

33 
M/V MOL Experience 

v.092W 

Wed 21-Aug-

2024 
Thu 03-Oct-2024 

If you have any questions, do not hesitate to contact your local sales office. Contact details can be 

found on our website https://www.one-line.com/ 

 

Sincerely, 

ONE Global Liner Management Division 

 

https://eua.one-line.com/news/511/all-years/all-months
https://www.one-line.com/

